
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr. Advisor 
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel: (519) 436-4600 x5002241 
Email:  eric.vanruymbeke@enbridge.com 

     EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

March 10, 2023  
BY RESS AND EMAIL 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Nancy Marconi: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
  Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File: EB-2022-0247 
  Scarborough Subway Extension – Kennedy Station Relocation Project 

Interrogatory Responses (Redacted) 

Consistent with Procedural Order No. 1, enclosed please find Enbridge Gas’s responses to 
interrogatories asked in the above noted proceeding.  

In accordance with the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, Enbridge Gas is 
requesting confidential treatment of the following exhibits.  Details of the specific information 
and reasons for confidential treatment are set out below: 

Exhibit Confidential 
Information 
Location 

Brief 
Description 

Basis for Confidentiality 

Exhibit I.STAFF.10 
Attachment 1 

Pages 1 and 
2 

Personal 
Information 

The redactions relate to the 
names and contact information 
of property owners. This 
information should not be 
disclosed in accordance with 
the Freedom of Information 
and Protection of Privacy Act. 
Pursuant to section 10 of the 
OEB’s Practice Direction on 
Confidential Filings, such 
information should not be 
provided to parties to a 
proceeding. 

The unredacted confidential attachments will be sent separately via email to the OEB. 

In accordance with Rule 23.03 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, Enbridge Gas 
provides the following points in response to the Letter of Comment submitted by Andrew Schulz 
on January 23, 2023: 
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• The pedestrian walkway from Eglinton Ave East to Lord Roberts will be kept open for
pedestrian accessibility throughout the entirety of Enbridge Gas’ construction activities.
Although there will be construction activities and equipment occupying the walkway
during our work, Enbridge Gas’ contractors will ensure no trip hazards are present,
wheelchair accessibility is maintained, and there is safe passage for pedestrians wanting
to access either street;

• While the suggestion to bury some power lines has merit, Enbridge Gas is unable to
provide this direction to Toronto Hydro;

• Within the enclosed, please see the response to Exhibit I.ED.5 regarding Enbridge Gas’
ability to invest in electricity-based alternatives.

The above noted submission has been filed electronically through the OEB’s RESS. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr. Advisor – Leave to Construct Applications 
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